
TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ORDER NO. 014-002 

 
 
 

The Executive Director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department ORDERS the following 
modification to the department publication entitled “2013-2014 Map Booklet for Public Hunting 
Lands”: 
 

Page 53 
Due to planned Eastern Turkey research efforts on Gus Engeling Wildlife Management Area 
(Unit #754), the Executive Director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department ORDERS 
the Feral Hog and Squirrel, Rabbits and Hares hunts by Annual Public Hunting Permit 
scheduled for the March 1-April 30 and May 1-31, 2014 cancelled. 

 
 
This order is issued pursuant to §81.402 of the Texas Parks and Wildlife code and is effective 
immediately 

 
 
Signed this the 21st day of January, 2014.  
 
 

     
       ______________________________  
       Carter Smith 
       Executive Director 
       Texas Parks and Wildlife Department 

 
 

 

 


